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20 FEBRUARY 2023

Housing Authorities of Oregon

To: Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Anderson and members of the Senate
Committee on Housing and Development:

The Housing Authorities of Oregon are, collectively, the largest
providers of affordable housing in the state of Oregon. There are
22 Housing Authorities that serve all 36 counties. Our goal is to
provide a safe, affordable place for Oregonians with low incomes
to call home.

We write to express our support for SB 46, which will make the

development of senior housing more attainable for smaller

communities in Oregon.

We know through our work that seniors on fixed incomes often

face difficult choices between paying rent or buying food or

medicine. We also know that many communities that would like

to develop affordable housing for seniors may hit barriers when

faced with the task of designing affordable developments. SB 46

can be a part of the solution to both problems by calling on the

state to design replicable plans for senior cottages that can be

used across Oregon.

We thank Sen. Findley and Rep. Mannix for bringing this

legislation forward, highlighting the housing needs of seniors and

the infrastructure needs of rural communities.

For further information, please contact:

Ryan Fisher - ryan@nwpublicaffairs.com

mailto:ryan@nwpublicaffairs.com

